Who is the Home School Association (the HSA)?

You are!  All parents, carers of children and members of staff are automatically members of the HSA.  
We hold a number of events for children and parents each year to raise money and to have fun.
You are very welcome to come to meetings to help decide what we fund and how to raise money, or to help organise, set up or clear up at events.
We are always looking for extra pairs of hands!

We have a chair, secretary and treasury as well as class reps – all of whom are volunteer parents.  Please speak to one of us if you would like to know more or get involved.


Chair:	Caroline Kempner  (year 2 parent)
Secretary: Dania Thomas (year 4 parent)
Treasurer: Janette George (year 1 and 3 parent)

Class reps:
Early years: Sarah Morrison, Priscilla Conway
Year 1:	Matt Cox, Sarah Johnston
Year 2:  Karen Steele, Christine Price
Year 3: Helena Paxton, Claire Towl
Year 4: Ruth Tara, Emma Whipp, Zelie Swan, Alison Chantrey (?)
Year 5: Jo Bond
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 6: Liz Katz, Toni McKeaney

School reps:
Mr Henderson and Mrs McArthur

Events this term are:
Friday 1 February 	Curry and Quiz night 		this one is for parents!
Thursday 14 February	Valentine’s disco
Saturday 9 March (to be confirmed)	Spring Bop		this one is for parents!
Friday 22 March			Easter Egg Bingo & Easter Bonnet Competition		

More info can be found on the school website at www.claphamterrace.info under the HSA section.


